
06/02/2020 

MR Peter and Gwynneth Muller 
124 McCarrs Creek RD 
Church Point NSW 2105 
PEMULLER@BIGPOND.NET.AU 

RE: DA2019/1478 - 1 Narrabeen Park Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

: As Residents and rate payers over 19 years, we value the unique characteristics of the 
Northern Beaches area. 
We are extremely concerned to hear of plans for the restaurant at 1 Narrabeen Park Parade to 
expand into adjacent Council owned land and to request longer opening hours.
We understand it was necessary for police to be called on New Year’s Eve to close down the 
venue at 12.30am.
We look to the council to uphold their fair and reasonable approach to restaurants in residential 
areas and to ensure that this application is declined.
In Church Point/ Bayview restaurants customers are requested to consider neighbours and if 
music is played it is done so within the venue to limit disturbance for residents. We value this 
sensible approach.
Gwynneth & Peter Muller
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Subject: Online Submission


